
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Chairman Bobby Burch, Lawrence County Commission 

FROM:  Governor Kay Ivey 

DATE:  Friday, May 1, 2020 

RE:  Flags lowered honoring Lawrence County EMA Director Johnny Cantrell  

 

I hereby authorize you to order flags be flown at half-staff in Lawrence County to honor 

Lawrence County EMA Director Johnny Cantrell, who passed away on Friday, May 1, 2020, for 

his dedicated leadership and commitment to the citizens of Lawrence County. 

Director Cantrell had served as the director of the Lawrence County Emergency Management 

Agency since 2013. The state of Alabama appreciates his service. We offer our heartfelt 

condolences and prayers to his family, the Lawrence County EMA and his community.    

The flags in Lawrence County may be flown at half-staff on the day of his interment.  
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